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Friday 3rd September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
What a busy and exciting week this has been! I am so proud of how settled, calm and happy the children have 
been and the teachers are all delighted with the positive atmosphere and hard work already taking place in the 
classrooms. The children all look super smart in their uniforms and are a real credit to the school and you, their 
parents. I would also like to thank you for your patience with regards to the arrangements for drop off and pick 
up: your support is truly appreciated as we know there have been some teething troubles and we will continue 
to alter and improve things as we go.  
 
I would like to extend a warm welcome to all of our new parents and families: staff and I look forward to 
getting to know you over the coming days. If you ever need to speak to your child’s class teacher they are 
available on the yard on a morning and afternoon for a ‘quick word.’ However, if you wish to discuss 
something more private or something which requires more than just a ‘quick word’ please contact the school 
office and make an appointment. All staff, including myself can be contacted by email on 
enquiries@stpiusx.npcat.org.uk. Please note: this is the only email account staff should be contacted on by 
parents and we would ask that staff are not emailed directly by parents. 
 
I would also like to welcome our new members of staff: 

- Miss McDonald (Nursery Teacher) 
- Miss Robinson (Nursery TA) 
- Mrs Parkes (Reception Teacher) 
- Miss Bushell (Year 5 Teacher)  

All of our new members of staff have made a fantastic start to their time with us and have fitted in well to our 
St Pius family. I would also like to take this opportunity to offer an enormous and sincere congratulations on 
behalf of everyone at St Pius to Mr & Mrs Connelly, who got married over the summer. This means that Miss 
Dixon will now be known by her married name: Mrs Connelly. 
 
For your information, I have included the term dates for this year on the next page. 
 
I hope you all enjoy a relaxing weekend       
 

N Bennett 
 
Mr Bennett  
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